

July 26, 2016

Custom Building Systems & Paving Company

Attn: Mr. Jeff K. Howe Jr. Vice President – Building Division

Dear Jeff,

On behalf of our entire team here in Rock Hill, we would like to thank you for the wonderful building your team lead by Jerry Scoggins, built for our company. It is a work of art and you made the additional building fit perfectly with the old building.

When we started the process of getting approval from our parent company to proceed, you did everything that you said you would and we were able to move in to the new building without a hitch. Business was never interrupted and you managed to demolish the old building while we were all settled in the new facility.

We also appreciate the way you allowed to use our many Building Envelope products in the design and gave it a custom look without the custom price.

We have been dealing with you and your company for many years and look forward to the next project to work with Custom Building and Paving Company.

Please feel free to call or have anyone come by and see our building if the need arises.

Sincerely,

**Rick Peters** 

General Manager